COMMUNICATION C228
Assunta Ferrante ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca (PUBLIC MEETING)
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 9:23 AM
To: Assunta Ferrante March 1, 2022
Subject: FW: [External] proposed development at 3812 Maj Mac

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 9:14 AM

To: Sonia Deleo <Sonia.Deleo@humber.ca>

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Ward 3 Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>; Nancy
Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>

Subject: Re: [External] proposed development at 3812 Maj Mac

Hi Sonia,

Thank you for your email. Unfortunately under the planning act we are obligated to receive all applications. We then
have a process where planning staff review and report to Council. | completely agree with all your comments!! | will
NOT be support this development in its current form. | will forward your concerns to our city planners for their
consideration.

Sincerely,

Rosanna

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 24, 2022, at 10:52 PM, Sonia Deleo <Sonia.Deleo@humber.ca> wrote:

Hello | am writing to you to express my extreme anger and dissatisfaction with the city of Vaughan for
even considering put up such a high rise in our community. All of the residents in Vaughan came to
avoid the high rises of Toronto and what they bring.

This particular subdivision is a well maintained and highly sought after community because of the
beautiful homes and parks. Developing this atrocity will lower our home values and disintegrate the
neighborhood.

Please do not put this up in our neighborhood Keep the high rises at Hwy & and Weston road where
reh mayor said he would build downtown Vaughan. Not in our family neighborhoods. Shame on the
mayor for even giving this a thought.

Myself , my neighbors and community are categorically opposed to this.

Regards,
. Antorisa ave

Sonia Deleo


ferranta
Public Mtg


Clinical Operations Specialist

Humber Institute of Technology & Advanced Learning
Facutly of Health Science and Wellness

205 Humber College Boulevard

Toronto, Ontario, Canada M9W 5L7

416-675-6622 ext 5325
sonia.deleo@humber.ca<mailto:sonia.deleo@humber.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This email and attached material are intended for the use of the individual or organization to whom they
are addressed and may not be distributed, copied, or disclosed to other unauthorized persons. This
material may contain confidential and/or personal information subject to the provisions of the Freedom
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of
Privacy Act, and/or the Personal Health Information Protection Act. If you receive this transmission in
error, please notify me immediately and delete this message. Do not email, print, copy, distribute, or
disclose this email or its contents further. Thank you for your co-operation and assistance.



